Land Administration Act 1997

PROPOSED ROAD NAMING -
GREAT NORTHERN HIGHWAY

Arif Close - Dixon Drive -
Flyboy Road - John Adams Road

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port Hedland
(Town) has received an application for the above
mentioned road naming.

The proposal details are available to view at the
Town’s Depot during office hours up to and including
close of business on 08.05.2025 Any queries can be
directed to Development Services on 9158 9300.
The proposal details can also be viewed on the Town
of Port Hedland website at: https://www.
porthedland.wa.gov.au/planning-building-and-
environment/planning/public-consultation.aspx

Submissions on the proposed road naming may be
lodged in writing addressed to Development
Services, Town of Port Hedland, PO Box 41, Port
Hedland WA 6721 or via email: eplanning@
porthedland.wa.gov.au

Submissions should be lodged with the Town on or
before close of business on 08 May 2025.

Mark Dacombe
A/Chief Executive Officer




